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ROYAL CANADIAN AIR FORCE  

ASSOCIATION TRUST FUND REPORT to 

2013 AFAC NEC MID TERM MEETING and 

2013 AFAC GROUP AGMs 

MARCH 02 2013 

 

The Trustees along with Trust Secretary Dean and Trust 

Treasurer Wendy have been relatively busy since the 2012 

National AGM held in Hamilton, Ontario last fall. As you may 

well recall a $35,000.00 cheque on behalf of the AFAC 

membership was presented to the Canadian Warplane Heritage 

Museum at that time.  

 

A grant of $1500.00 was approved by the Trustees for 

“Operation Freedom Trail 2013” in late November 2012. 

Trustees then approved a $2,000.00 “kick off” grant to the 

Yellow Wings Project.  

 

Shortly thereafter the Trust Fund received a $19,000.00 cheque 

from the close out funds of the 407 (Demon) Squadron 

Association, thanks to the involvement of AFAC National 

President Terry Chester.  

 

Trustees then agreed to donate another $12,500.00 to the 

Yellow Wings Project. AFACs goal in conjunction with the RCAF 
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Association Trust fund is to fund up to 100 cadets or 

$37,500.00. At this time I believe that we are close to half way 

there. It is strongly encouraged that AFAC Wings will seriously 

consider taking up the challenge to sponsor one ride for one 

cadet at a cost of $375.00. 

 

Thanks to the five Trustees Ed Bonthoux, Pacific, Don Keath, 

Alberta, Tommy Thomas, Ontario, Richard Vlliquette, Ouebec, 

and Ivan Mackenzie, Atlantic. Special thanks to Treasure Wendy 

who spends many long hours managing the funds and sending 

out tax receipts, while Secretary Dean keeps us on the straight 

and narrow. The RCAF A Trust is where it is today because 

these dedicated members unselfishly volunteer their time and 

expertise. 

 

Per Ardua Ad Astra 

 

 

Ted Mahood 

Trustee Chairperson 

Royal Canadian Air Force Association Trust Fund 

 

 


